
 
 
                                              ANOTHER WARRIOR TO THANK 
 
     There are many organizations, large and small, throughout California 
fighting to protect mobile home owners rights.  While some of us enjoy both 
small and large victories on our own efforts, it takes all of us working together to 
achieve lasting victories.  The day will come when we all join together in a huge 
united effort to finally correct some of the major problems and hurdles facing us, 
specifically that of true enforcement . 
     One organization doing an outstanding job is the MHPHOA, or the Mobile 
Home Park Home Owners Alliance.  They are fighting against one of the most 
abusive money-grabbing owners in the state.  Their web site is a great resource 
and SMMRA is proud to join with other Homeowner associations in linking to 
their web site.  Go there and see for yourself what a great job they are doing. 
http://mhphoa.com 
        

http://mhphoa.com/

